TOWN OF HARRISON VILLAGE OF HARRISON ATTORNEY'S OFFICE

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Ronald W. Belmont, Supervisor

Members of the Town Board

FROM:

Andrea C. Rendo, Deputy Village Attorney

DATE:

October 5, 2017

SUBJECT:

Revocable License Agreement between 106/108 Corporate Park Drive Owner

SPE LLC. and the Harrison Police Department

Attached please find a copy of the Revocable License Agreement between 106/108 Corporate Park Drive and the Harrison Police Department.

I have reviewed the Agreement and made two changes with the approval of Tim Kelly of Normandy Real Estate Partners. The Lease is now deemed to be in order and accordingly, recommend that Town Board approves the Agreement and authorizes Lieutenant John Vasta to execute same.

ACR:ds Attachment